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“Sojourn is an environment and when I’m honest with 

myself I realize I am here to receive, to submit and if all 

goes well, unconditionally surrender. There is no other 

way. I can make all the ‘efforts’ I so desire, whether in 

attitude or action but only when I surrender am I 

capable of receiving what solitude will offer.”  

Sojourner, 2023 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

              Sojourner Sheryl Lehman 

 

 

Susan Tollefson & Katie Talbott, C0-Chairs, CCA Hermitage Program 

Smtollefson51@gmail.com 

CARAVAN 
HERMITAGE 

We will begin scheduling 

sojourners for the new 

hermitage beginning 

February 17!  

Please visit our website for 

more information. This more 

remote hermitage will require 

the following of sojourners: 

• Ability to walk for 15 

minutes up a wash 

carrying your 

provisions. 

• A minimum stay of 2 

nights 

 

Sabbatical Gathering 

The February gathering will 

take place on Saturday the 11th 

from 10:00 am to noon. 

Destination unknown as of 

this mailing but we will gather 

at the white parking sign 

down Canyon Road. Hope to 

see some of you there! 
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